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Staff Report   

Report To:   Council 

Report From:  Kerri Mighton, Director of Finance/Treasurer 

Meeting Date:  April 1, 2025 

Subject:   2025 Court Security and Prisoner Transportation Agreement 

 

Recommendations: 

THAT in consideration of staff report ‘Court Security and Prisoner Transportation 

Agreement,’ Council directs staff to bring forward a bylaw to authorize the Mayor and 

Clerk to execute a transfer payment agreement with the Ministry of the Solicitor General 

for the court security and prisoner transportation program. 

Highlights: 

 West Grey has been approved to receive funding in the amount of 

$10,666.00 under the Court Security and Prisoner Transportation program. 

 The signed transfer payment agreement is due by April 18, 2025. 

Previous Report/Authority: 

None. 

Analysis: 

Annually, the Municipality has received funding under the Court Security and Prisoner 

Transportation (CSPT) program. The program started in 2012 to assist municipalities in 

offsetting their costs of providing CSPT services. 

Financial Implications: 

The West Grey Police Services budget includes the CSPT grant revenue. 

Climate and Environmental Implications: 

None. 
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Communication Plan: 

Should Council approve the bylaw, the signed agreement will be forwarded to the 

Ministry, and the bylaw will be posted to the West Grey website. 

Consultation: 

Police Chief Rob Martin 

Attachments: 

None. 

Recommended by: 

Kerri Mighton, Director of Finance/Treasurer  

Submission approved by:  

Michele Harris, Chief Administrative Officer  

 

For more information on this report, please contact Kerri Mighton, Director of 

Finance/Treasurer at kmighton@westgrey.com or 519-369-2200 ext. 223. 
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